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Extra testing of the alarm sirens on
Prgvestenen

In connection with the verification of the functioning of the alarm sirens at
Provestenen, a testing of the sirens needs to be conducted.

The test of the sirens will be conducted tomorrow (Wednesday 13 May) from
10:00 to 10:05 with an initial warning signal and a concluding signal.

If you have any questions at all, please contact us via: cmport@cmport.com.
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